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Kia ora Whanau 
 
Another busy week has passed and we are proud of all our students for the way they are living and 
breathing our REACH values. On Sunday our Year 7-8 teams head off to Tauranga for the Zespri AIMS Games. We wish them 
well and know they will represent NSS with mana and respect. 
 

On Wednesday we had "Strike Percussion" in. This was an interactive, high energy 45 minute show that introduced a broad 
range of modern percussion styles from around the world. The whole school enjoyed drumming out to the beats and the 
sounds of the instruments. 
 

Feilding Saturday Morning Netball –This Saturday is the last day of Netball for the season. We would like to thanks  
Ashleigh Hill, FSMN conveyor and her team for their hard work and dedication. We appreciate all you do to ensure our 
tamariki can be involved in netball. Please remember next Saturday is Prize Giving in the North Street School Hall. All players 
are to be in their netball uniforms. We wish Kahurangi, Kowhai and Totara teams the very 
best as they play for 1st position in their grades! Go well and play hard. 
 
Daffodil Day, Friday, 26th August – What a tremendous day!  We saw a lot of creative, 
artistic flair from many bright daffodils. Thank you to all our whanau who contributed to 
the bake sale. Our leadership team's organisation was outstanding! We raised 
a whopping total of $1863.00. On behalf of the Cancer Society, thank you to everyone 
who contributed to making this day so successful. (More photos on facebook).  
 
For the last two weeks Ayden Crews and his sister Asha have been selling kindling and 
pinecones to raise funds for the Cancer Society's - Daffodil Day.  They created flyers and 
did a mail drop around Feilding to advertise their initiative.  The amount of money raised 
totalled $300.00 which has been donated to Cancer Society through North Street School. 
We are so proud of you both.  
Nga mihi maioha kia korua mo oo manakitanga ki tenei kaupapa whakahirahira.   
 

Nga mihi nui  
Jo Reiri-Tatana  

WE HAVE ANOTHER SCHOOL VAN!! 
Thank you Manawatu Toyota for sourcing us our 2nd van and 
for your sponsorship in free future servicing. Here we have 
Howard from Toyota handing over the keys. 

 
 

Daffodil day Colouring in Competition 
Our top three winners were, Cushla, Freya, Samuel D 
Highly recommended; Steve, Ella T and Leah-Nique 

 
 



On Tuesday, a group of junior students were super lucky to meet author Juliette MacIver at the Coach 
House Museum. Not only did she read some of the books she had written, she also taught us some 
songs. Her new book óThe Grizzled Grist does not existô was fabulous. We 
loved the rhyming story! Thanks Mrs Shannon for taking this group.  

 

Reminders: 

Fri 2 Sept   Whole School Assembly 2.15pm 
4-9 Sept    AIMS Games 
9 Sept        William Pike – Rangitikei Tough Kid 
29 Sept School Photos 
30 Sept End of Term 3 
 
 

 

North Street School 

Board Elections 2022 
Voting closes 4pm 7 September 2022 

Pōti inaianei, vote now!  
Because your vote matters. 

 

Whanau Circle Fundraiser ï Calendar 
Art order forms are out, please support 
this fundraiser. All orders and money to 
the office. 


